
 
 
From: Matthew Thenhaus [mailto:sacredbe ]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2012 8:02 AM 
To: Read, John 
Subject: United States v. Apple Inc., et al., 12-cv-2826 (DLC) (SDNY). 
 
John Read 
Chief, Litigation III Section 
Antitrust Division 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Washington, DC  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I have been following your antitrust lawsuit against several publishers and Apple 
over e-books. I believe that this lawsuit, if successful, will benefit only Amazon at the 
expense of the rest of the publishing industry. It would kill real competition in order 
to save the appearance of competition. Please reconsider.  

Sincerely, 

Matthew Thenhaus 
Saint Louis, MO 
 

 

[REDACTED]




